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Dear Members: 

I hope everyone has survived this very wet and cold winter and is looking forward to a better and brighter 

end to 2022. The committee is aiming to continue the great work that has been done for the last 40 years 

and hopes each member can help us by coming to our ‘Back to Canterbury Day’ on Saturday 24th 

September. Entry will by via the Princess St gate and the day will be held in the newly planted garden area, 

the Sue Holden Pavilion located at the side of the school. The day will commence at 2pm and everyone is 

welcome, so bring as many of your school friends as you can, and feel free to bring your family along too! 

Entry is free and there will be tea, coffee, cold drinks, sandwiches and cakes for sale. It is a great opportunity 

to get together with friends and reminisce about the past school days. We hope to see as many ex-students 

and friends there as possible, both members and non-members. 

This month we also hope to receive applicants from this year’s Year 10 for the Cantabrian Scholarship. 

Information about the scholarship will be given to the year group this term and those interested will apply. 

Interviews will be held at the beginning of Term 4 where we hope to announce the successful recipient. 

Don’t forget to have a look at the Canterbury Girls’ High School website when you get a chance at: 

https://canterburg-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/cantabrian-girls-ex-students--association.html 

Not only will you find out what’s currently happening at the school, but also information about our school’s 

history and our very own page describing our Association. There is also the Alumni Voices Project, which 

has wonderful stories from ex-student’s about their school days. It includes stories from students who 

attended in 1924 to 1979. It would be great to get stories from those who went to Canterbury Girls’ since 

then. A call out for those who went to school in the 1980’s and 1990’s and would like to add their stories to 

the website. You can email this to me.  

That’s all for now, I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our event. 

Kathie Burgess        

Secretary        
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Calling all past Cantabrians both students and teachers. It is time to: 

COMMIT 

CONNECT 

CONTRIBUTE 

 

Join the Ex-Students’ Association and you can help ensure the Cantabrian Scholarship and the funding of the Dux 

Awards continues. 

Email the following information to mmalins1@bigpond.com or send to Ms M Malins, 31/1 Sandpiper Crs 

NEWINGTON NSW 2127 

SURNAME: ……………………………. GIVEN NAME: ……………………………. MAIDEN NAME: ………………………………. 

YEARS AT SCHOOL: ………….. to ……………. 

ADDRESS: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

EMAIL ADDRESS: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

and transfer $20 for 3 years’ membership to:  

BSB   802821 

   Account No.  2014914 

   Name of Account: Cantabrian Girls Ex-Students Association 

   Reference:  Ensure you state your full name and the year you left CGHS 

You will receive our Newsletters, annual function information and updates on CGHS events. 

 


